LIEN HIEP CAC TO CHUC HUU NGHI VIET NAM

THE VIETNAM UNION OF FRIENDSHIP ORGANIZATIONS (VUFO)
105A Quan Thanh, Hanoi Viet nam Tel: 8456303 - Fax: 7330201

Ha Noi, May 9", 2014

To: Foreign Non-governmental Organizations operating in Viet Nam

Ref: Information Sharing on the East Sea of Viet Nam

Dear colleagues,

Warmest greetings from the Viet Nam Union of Friendship Organizations (VUFO)!

Recently, VUFO has received many questions from foreign NGOs about the current
situation in the East Sea of Viet Nam. Aiming at partly satisfying our colleagues’
request, VUFO is holding an information sharing session to provide you with
information on the history and legal issues of the East Sea, as well as recent
developments from international relation’s perspective. Details of this session are as
follows:

Time: 8:30 am Tuesday, May 13", 2014

Venue: Floor 2A, Friendship House
The Viet Nam Union of Friendship Organizations,
105A Quan Thanh, Ba Dinh, Ha Noi

We would like to invite you all to this meeting (unlimited number of participants).

The Viet Nam Union of Friendship Organizations looks forward to meeting you at
the event.

On behalf of VUFO leadership
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Phan Anh Son



